Benton County Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes - 10:30am-11:00am, Museum, Dec 10, 2022

www.bcgs-oregon.org
President:
George called the meeting to order for a short General meeting today. Our annual
December program time is a “Look forward To” potluck at the Annex.
1. November 2022 General minutes were approved and posted to our website.
2. Next Board meeting will be Friday January 6, 2023, at 1:00pm in the Annex.
3. Next General meeting will be Saturday January 14, 2023, in the Gallery on the
second floor of the Historical Museum in Philomath.
4. December Newsletter was emailed to members and posted on our BCGS website.
5. Ballots for nominations/names for 2023 officers were handed out.
We will vote for new officers at the January 14, 2023, General meeting.
6. Please send your dues for 2023 by January 1, 2023.

Vice President:

Kathryn talked about our January 2023 speaker, Robert Taylor, who will present a
program on how to use the “Family History Guide” to help find and record your family
history efficiently using Family Search, Ancestry, Find My Past and more. Go to
http://www.thefhguide.com to see this extensive website.

Treasurer: NA

Membership: Connie reported we currently have 43 paid memberships.

Library: NA

Webmaster: George posted the December 2022 Newsletter on our BCGS website.

Program: Members were invited to the Annex for the annual sumptuous potluck with
gorgeous holiday decorations by Peggy Gee.

New Business: Ballots will be collected at the January 14, 2023, General meeting.

Respectfully Submitted
Secretary, Linda Olsen

Decor by Peggy Gee &;
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